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It's outrageous that it's easier for young adults to get a military style weapon than a 

beer in this country! We know that brains are not fully developed before age 21 (and 

actually not until even later) but yet a teenager can currently buy an assault weapon 

without delay. Please support SB243 and protect students especially who should not 

have to fear for their lives while learning!  


